
 

 

MOULTONBOROUGH RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
ADVISORY BOARD  

Mission Statement 
The mission of the Advisory Board to the Moultonborough Recreation Department is to 
provide the public a standard of excellence in programs and services in a cooperative 
spirit that encourages participation in recreation, sport and leisure activities, while 
carefully promoting and utilizing recreational resources and facilities available in the 
community. 

 
Purpose 

The principal function of the Advisory Board is to serve as a communication bridge 
between the Recreation Director, the Board of Selectmen and the Community and to 
promote programs and services to encourage support from our community through input 
and participation. 

 
 

Monday, September 14, 2009 
5:00 P.M. 

Recreation Department 
Draft Minutes 

Present:  Becky Bryant, Joanne Farnham, Harry Blood, Carla Taylor, Al Hume, Donna Kuethe, Karin 
Nelson, Jane Fairchild. 
 
 

Call to Order – at 5:02 
Approval of Minutes of August 10, 2009 Meeting 
The minutes were not previously posted.  
 
Community Input- 
Discussion points included: 
Joanne said she has taken flack about lack of posting the meeting minutes.  She wanted to bring it to the 
attention of the board that the job of secretary has not been done.  After some discussion, Becky assured 
Joanne we would get those minutes posted.  Jane said she believed we need to post them in two places to 
meet RSA. Carla said she would continue to get the minutes posted for Barbara to view. 
 
Karin started discussion  on the Block Party.  Asked about the transportation advertised: Donna said they 
really never had budget for it so when they discovered there was enough parking at the Lions Club(due to 
the steamboat rally) the decided to eliminate it. 
Overall was a great success and well visited by over 500. 
 
Directors Report- 
Discussion points included: 
Out of 145 soccer participants 60 did not attend one of the mandatory parent meetings. Donna was 
concerned that they couldn't accommodate 60 individual presentations.  The board suggested addressing 
these parents/players with a letter not allowing participation in another sport until they attend meeting. 
Donna will type letter to address this and get it out. 
 
Donna said that soccer got off a little rocky with parent complaints.  After discussion, the Rec staff will 
have Grievance forms available at the soccer field for these issues that arise. It was agreed that it is hard 
to know what changes someone wants to be made with out putting in writing.  
 



 

 

Up coming Senior Events were discussed: 
Jane suggested input from committee members be considered.  
 

Next Meeting Date  

October 19th 

Adjournment at 5:55pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
~A Communication Bridge for All Interested in Moultonborough Recreation~ 

 
 

 


